
Release-Based Cleanup Program Ad Hoc Team 
   
Review of Need for Guidance Documents and Forms 
  
While Chapter 445b of the General Statutes charges the Working Group with providing advice and 
feedback for regulations to be adopted by DEEP to implement a release-based cleanup program, it is 
recognized that other work is needed to ready the regulated community and the regulators for this 
change.  In light of this need, the Working Group has requested to participate in an effort to catalog 
needed guidance documents and forms for the implementation of the release-based cleanup program.   
 
There are multiple guidance documents that are considered prevailing standards and guidelines for the 
implementation of the Transfer Act, that provide guidance on provisions of the remediation standards 
regulations, and other relevant topics.  In addition, there are numerous forms that are prescribed by the 
Commissioner of DEEP to implement the Transfer Act and cleanup to the remediation standards 
regulations.   The Working Group and DEEP agree that an understanding of new or modified guidance 
needs, so that the development of such guidance can occur timely with implementing the new 
regulations, is critical to a smooth transition to the release-based cleanup program.  Similarly, it will be 
critical to have needed forms developed timely to the effective date of the regulations that will 
implement a release-based cleanup program.  This Ad Hoc Team should perform the following tasks:  
  

• identify concepts that are likely to be covered by the release-based cleanup regulation that may 
require guidance 

• identify forms and content that are likely to be necessary as part of the efficient operation of the 
release-based cleanup program 

• evaluate existing guidance documents in place now that could be used or adapted for the 
release-based cleanup program and identify topics that may require adjustment  for a release-
based cleanup program 

• develop the purpose of forms identified as prudent to  create or update for the efficient 
operation of a release-based cleanup program 

 
In completing its work, the Ad Hoc Team should ensure it is familiar with the concept papers previously 
completed by Subcommittees of the Working Group and current Subcommittee discussions. 
 
The Ad Hoc Team shall prepare its information and recommendations and submit such to the Working 
Group, DEEP and DECD by April 30, 2022. 
 


